Request for exemptions from Treasury Board Common Hybrid Work Model (CHWM).

At the ad hoc HRUMCC meeting on April 18, 2023 management committed to soliciting from the unions/components specific job groups which the unions/components feel should be exempt from the Treasury Board CHWM.

The current CHWM stipulates that employees must work from the office a minimum of two days per week, or a minimum of 40% of their working hours.

Exemptions can be requested for specific groups with a legitimate reason, but the TB policy anticipates that most employees will meet the minimum requirements of the policy.

For any specific groups which you feel should be exempt from the CHWM, at least in the short to mid term, please complete the table below as fully as possible.

Once completed please send this document to NC-UMCC SEC-SEC CCSP-GD@hrsdc-rhdcc.gc.ca no later than May 31, 2023.

Level and Title of the position proposed for exemption.	Branch and Location(s) of the positions being proposed for exemption.	Reason(s) the position should be exempt (Please provide full details.)
exemption.	exemption:	